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 The Arkansas SMART Hogs met at the Grumpy Rabbit in Lonoke on 19 June 2024. The meeting 

was called to order by Mary Engel at 1220 hours.  She advised the group that Lisa was not able to attend 

because her son is in the hospital because of an infection and is having part of his foot amputated. 

Prayer was offered by Jim Daugherty, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  The financial report was read 

showing a debit of $50.00 (by check) for the use of the Coast Guard Auxiliary Building.  The checking 

balance is $422.78, and the savings account balance is $797.59. 

Old Business – July 4th events at Lisa and Bobby Duckworth’s are cancelled.  Date and time to be 

determined.  Donnie and Sue Reed offered to host at their house. 

August Game Day is August 17, at the Engels with potluck starting at eleven o’clock. 

Our National Muster is being held in Ladson South Carolina - September 11 earliest arrival through 21 

September.  There will be lots of tours, classes, crafts and of course food.   

Our October campout will be at Wooly Hollow State Park.  JoElla Huddleston will be our hostess.  We plan 

to be there Monday the 7th through Thursday the 10th. 

Our November Regional campout will be at Sun Outdoors New Orleans North Shore.  Address is 43284 LA-

445, Ponchatoula LA 70454 

December luncheon will not be held at Red Lobster, North Little Rock due to closures.  Date and time to 

be determined at the next meeting. 

New Business – JoElla Huddleston proposed a new opportunity for additional meetings online (Zoon 

meetings) for Bible Study following the book “All We Like Shrimp” by Mary Glynn Peeble.  A silent vote was 

taken with the motion carried.  JoElla Huddleston provided an update on Caroline Eck.   

Jim Daugherty made a motion to close the meeting; Hollis Kinder seconded the motion.  Motion was 

accepted by all. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Richard Engel 


